
STATE OF TENNESSEE 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 

DIVISION OF REMEDIATION - DOE OVERSIGHT OFFICE 

April 26, 2016 

Mr. John Michael Japp 
DOE FFA Project Manager 
PO Box 2001 
Oak Ridge, TN 37831 

Dear Mr. Japp 

TDEC Approval Letter 

761 EMORY VALLEY ROAD 
OAK RIDGE, TN 37830 

Addendum to Waste Handling Plan - Part 2 for Bldg. K-1037 Barrier Plant of the 
Remaining Facilities Demolition Project at the East Tennessee Technology Park, Oak 
Ridge, Tennessee (DOE/OR/01-2288&D1/R2/A2) 

The Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation, Division of Remediation-Oak 
Ridge Office (DoR-OR), has reviewed the above referenced document pursuant to the Federal 
Facility Agreement for the Oak Ridge Reservation. The State has no comments on the revisions, 
which include modification of the anticipated waste disposition path for Building K-1 037 to 
include the Oak Ridge Reservation Landfill. 

Questions or comments concerning the contents of this letter should be directed to Angel 
Perkey at the above address or by phone at (865) 220-6559. 

Randy C. Young 
FFA Project Manager 

xc: Jeff Crane- EPA 
Pat Halsey- DOE 
Wendy Cain - DOE 
David Adler- DOE 




